
Page 1 of 1 

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
MISSEZULA LAKE WATER SYSTEM 
RESCINDED - WATER QUALITY ADVISORY (TURBIDITY)  

 

September 13, 2023 

 
The turbidity at the Missezula Lake water system intake has decreased below 1 NTU to a “Good” rating. 
In consultation with the Interior Health Authority, the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen is 
rescinding the Water Quality Advisory for turbidity, effective immediately, for the entire Missezula Lake 
water system.   
 

The turbidity index’s ratings and levels of Public Notification are as follows: 
Good (<1 NTU) – No Public Notification required. 
Fair (1-5 NTU) – A Water Quality Advisory is required. 
Poor (>5 NTU) – A Boil Water Notice is required. 
 

 
 

For further information, please contact RDOS Utilities at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-4135.   
 

For after-hours water related emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

 
September 13, 2023 

RDOS Utilities Department 


